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To be and make disciples of 
Jesus Christ

The Promise of Spring:
An illustration of God’s 

Work

We are approaching one of my 
favorite seasons: spring. Spring 
always brings the promise of 
new life, moving out of a cold, 
dead season moving into warm 
weather and God’s workmanship 
on display through the colorful 
blooms. Spring itself can be a 
metaphor for what God does in 
every one of us. He brings us out 
of the cold, dead nature that 
was our past life into a life of 
bold colors and warmth. My 
prayer is we can be able to bring 
God’s spring of the spirit to 
those around us. 
“Be patient, then, brothers and 
sisters, until the Lord’s coming. 
See how the farmer waits for the 
land to yield its valuable crop, 
patiently waiting for the autumn 
and spring rains.” —James 5:7
Natalie Norris; SITG 
Communication Manager



As I am approaching 
graduation I have been 
reflecting on my time here at 
Northwood. Thinking of all the 
late-night studying, the great 
times my roommate and I 
have had over the years, and 
the friends I have made along 
the way. But the background 
of nearly my whole time in 
college was Gap. I’ve come to 
realize in my reflection that 
the whole time Gap was there 
and I was a part of it. It 
provided me with the 
structure I needed to grow in 
my walk with God while I was 
here in college.

Why Gap?

By Brad Getchel

When you leave home and come to college 
it’s a new experience. I have met 
multitudes of people who discovered their 
newfound freedom and abused it. Leaving 
the only life you've ever known can be a 
tough time for people. They get caught up 
in the way their home church did things 
then they find themselves with no 
foundation to stand on. Having a group 
like Standing in the Gap provides a 
spiritual home for college Christians while 
also exposing them to new ways of 
understanding God. 

College is when students often begin 
to fully understand how the world works. 
This is often coupled with the newly found 
knowledge and wisdom that can be gained 
through education and experience. Having 
Gap at the Northwoods campus allowed 
me to take advantage of the experiences 
of those who were farther ahead of me in 
this Christian journey. And now that I have 
lived this experience I now have that same 
opportunity to mentor and guide the new 
members of Gap. 

Gap is an amazing opportunity for 
university students to experience the 
fulfillment of Christ’s words in Matthew 18: 
20, “for where two or three are gathered in 
my name, there I am among them.” I have 
witnessed events with our Northwood and 
SVSU Gap communities that manifest the 
love of God and make his presence known. 
The question is “why Gap?” my answer is 
“you get to experience the love of Christ in 
the community.”  
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Looking to support Gap’s 
mission?

Donate today.

For more ways to serve contact: 
WWW.SITG.US

info@sitg.us

We are working towards a goal of having 100 
monthly donors contributing $25 a month. Your 

support makes the difference! 


